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 The following are the Erie County Division of Sewerage Management’s (DSM’s) formal 
responses to all requests for clarification received regarding the Request for Proposals (RFP) to 
Provide Engineering Design and Construction Phase Services for the ECSD No. 8 East Aurora 
WRRF Sand Filter Replacement project.  This information is provided to those who have 
formally requested said responses, for use at their discretion, to develop respective proposals. 

 (1.)  Can you confirm that the engineering is not funded through NYSEFC?  We 
understand the County specific MWBE goals but want to make sure that we 
also incorporate NYSEFC requirements, if needed. 

 Answer:  Engineering services for this project will not be funded through the New 
York State Environmental Facilities Corporation (NYSEFC).  

(2.)  Can you confirm the funding source for construction and specifically if we 
should plan for NYSEFC to be involved? 

Answer:  For the purposes of this project, please assume NYSEFC will not be 
involved. 

(3.)  If NYSEFC will be involved in funding the construction project, what is the 
Engineer’s anticipated role in administration/coordination with EFC? 

Answer:  For the purposes of this project, please assume NYSEFC will not be 
involved.  

The Erie County Department of Environment and Planning, Division of Sewerage 
Management would like to thank you for your interest in this very important project.   

DCM: 7-24-2024 

END OF CLARIFICATION  

 


